Dike, Darlene

From: Nelson, Olivier

Sent: 06 January 2015 15:40

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application 2014/5770/P
Hi

Could you log this as a response in support of the application
Thanks

Olivier Nelson
Planning Officer

Telephone: 5142

-——-Original Message-—--

From: Alasdair Hawkyard

Sent: 06 January 2015 14:38

To: Nelson, QOlivier

Subject: Application 2014/5770/P

Dear Olivier Nelson

| appreciate that the time to submit a response to this public consultation is formally over. But |
understand from one of your colleagues (2 January 2015) that Regeneration and Planning
Development Management (LBC) considers all submissions received up until an application is
determined.

Unlike the greater number of developments in this immediate vicinity over the last six to seven
years, the work at 2-4 Prowse Place has been exemplary. The departures from regulations and
agreements elsewhere have been a coomon occurence. What is remarkable in this instance is
that the owner / developer of 2-4 Prowse Place has sought consent where others would have just
gone simply ahead without it, He deserves commendation for this.

The heightening of the parapet is no more than 3 bricks. Passers-by at street level would not
notice this. It is barely perceptible from the adjoining terrace on Bonny Street, and neither my
neighbours nor | would have noticed it had not been for the honesty of the owner / developer.
Perhaps more significantly, the addition of less than 10 inches does not affect nor reduce the light
to any property in the area.

| have every confidence that the heightening will be accepted, it having no real adverse affects.
With thanks,

Alasdair Hawkyard
5 Bonny Street
London NW1 SPE
|



